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Fiala, Eugenia J.

From: Lauren Poe [votelaurenpoe@gmail.com]

, #071164
Sent: Sunday, March 30, 2008 8:31 AM 04/28/08
To: Fiala, Eugenia J.
Subject: Re: FW: Resignation

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

Honorable Mayor and Commissioners,

I would like to formally resign as a member of the Citizen's Advisory Committee for Community
Development, effective May 21, 2008. It has been my tremendous honor to serve as a member of the
committee. I would like to thank the commission for giving me the opportunity to serve our city. I
would also like to thank Jim Hencin and his outstanding staff for their professionalism, guidance and
especially their patience over the past three years.

Respectfully,
Lauren Poe
Chair-CACCD

On Wed, Mar 19, 2008 at 5:37 PM, Fiala, Eugenia J. <fialacj@cityofgainesville.org> wrote:

From: Fiala, Eugenia J.

Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2008 5:11 PM
To: 'laurenbpoe@bellsouth.net’ !
Subject: Resignation

Lauren...

Can you send me a letter of resignation to the CACCD, so that | can place it on the City Commission Agenda
before you take office. If you will send it to me before April 21, | can place it on the April 28 agenda. Stipulate
your effective date in the letter as long as the date is before you take office. This must be a very busy time. ifl
can help expedite things for you, please contact me.

Thanks/Jean

Deputy Clerk Jean Fiala

Office of the Clerk of the Commission
352-334-5015 (Main No.)

352-303-8865 (Divect/ Voice Mail)

4/22/2008



